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Safety Statement

Longevity of product

Terpene Belt Inc. asserts that a shelf life for our product has not been established.

As stated on our Specification Sheet for each product, it is advised to store the
essential oil in cold conditions and in the dark.

When the product arrives to you it has been flushed with Argon or Nitrogen. After
opening, if you intend to store the remaining product for later use, we recommend
that you do the same.

If our oil is stored under proper storage conditions for more than two years from the
born on date (BoD) shown on the label, which is when samples were taken for third
party COA testing, we recommend that you retest the oil to fall within the defined
specification on the product Spec Sheet.

It is expected that minor compositional changes or possible degradation can occur
in the oil over time, as the essential oil is a complex mixture of substances.

As per our product Specification Sheets, Terpene Belt asserts that the Batch to
Batch variation that might be seen on the COAs for the main 5 terpenes in each
product will be within the ±15% range specified.

This statement is provided without the intention of preempting or superseding any
regulatory requirements concerning the utilization and incorporation of Terpene Belt
products into downstream finished products. We maintain our unwavering
commitment to upholding safety standards and ensuring compliance with relevant
regulations.

Dated as of: April 23, 2024

Joost Luecker, PhD
Senior Quality Manager
Terpene Belt Inc.
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